
 
 

CALL FOR APPLICATIONS 
 

WORKING COMMITTEE ON THE FUTURE RESIDENTIAL USE OF THE HIPPODROME DE 
MONTRÉAL PROPERTY AND SURROUNDING LAND 

 
The Côte-des-Neiges—Notre-Dame-de-Grâce borough wishes to add three new members to the eight 
current members of the Working committee on the future residential use of the Hippodrome de 
Montréal property and surrounding land (the Committee). 
 
The Committee’s main mission is to discuss issues relating to the former Hippodrome de Montréal site 
sector, to study and submit recommendations to the Borough Council on development options and 
strategies in this sector, in particular as concerns promoting social housing.  
 
The reason for expanding the Committee to eleven members is to consider in greater depth the issues 
related to the accelerated development of the Triangle sector, next to the Hippodrome de Montréal 
property and bounded by rue de la Savane to the north, the Canadian Pacific Railway line to the 
south, rue Mountain Sights to the west and rue Victoria to the east. 
 
The three new members will represent, respectively: 

• new residents in the Triangle sector 
• a community organization working in the Triangle sector 
• the Côte-des-Neiges—Notre-Dame-de-Grâce borough community 

 
Generally speaking, to fill one of the three positions applicants must: 

• have a good knowledge of French 
• be available for committee meetings and hearings 
• be familiar with municipal issues 
• be familiar with the area 

 
More specifically, applicants wishing to represent new residents in the Triangle sector must:  

• live in the borough, in the new property development in the Triangle sector 
 

Applicants wishing to represent a community organization working in the Triangle sector must:  
• belong to a community organization serving the Triangle sector 
• be involved in the community 
• have been actively involved in one or more of the economic, cultural, scientific, community or 

educational sectors in Montréal  
 
Applicants wishing to represent the Côte-des-Neiges—Notre-Dame-de-Grâce borough 
community must:  

• live in the borough or belong to a community organization serving the borough 
• possess expertise or have been actively involved in one or more of the economic, cultural, 

scientific, community or educational sectors in Montréal 
 
If you meet these criteria and would like to apply for one of these positions, please send your résumé 
and a covering letter explaining your reasons for applying, marked “Confidential”, by 4:30 p.m. on 
February 18, 2013, to: 
 
Application – WORKING COMMITTEE ON THE FUTURE RESIDENTIAL USE OF THE 
HIPPODROME DE MONTRÉAL PROPERTY AND SURROUNDING LAND  
 
Julie Faraldo-Boulet 
Secretary-Researcher 
5160, boulevard Décarie, Suite 600 
Montréal, Quebec  H3X 2H9 
Fax: 514-868-3538 
 
Given at Montréal this January 23, 2013. 
 
 
 
Geneviève Reeves, avocate 
Secrétaire d’arronrissement 


